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May 19, 2022 
 
Attn:  Gene Williams, PE 
City of Lee’s Summit 
220 SE Green Street 
Lee’s Summit, MO  64063 
 
RE: MANOR AT BAILEY FARMS 1ST PLAT – PL2021432 

RESPONSE TO EMAIL DATED MAY 11, 2022  
WATER MAIN APPROVAL 
 

This letter is regarding the above-referenced project and staff review comments emailed 
on May 11, 2022 at 3:33 pm to which we have the following responses: 
 

1. Receipt of the MDNR construction permit (an MDNR concurrence letter will be 
transmitted to you by early next week or the end of this week). 
Response: We will watch for it. 

2. Receipt of a set of plans that remove the phrase “Not for Construction”.  Please 
ensure the date matches Apr. 21, 2022, as this is what the MDNR concurrence 
letter uses for a date, and they may reject if the letter does not match the letter. 
Response: “Not for Construction” has been removed and the dae preserved. 

3. Payment of the Engineering Plan Review and Inspection Fee (to be determined) 
Response: Acknowledged 
 

Should you have further comments or questions please contact me.  Thank you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
SCHLAGEL & ASSOCIATES, P.A. 
 
 
Jim Long, PE 
Sr. Project Engineer 
Direct Dial 913-322-7146 
JL@schlagelassociates.com  
 
/mr 
Attachments 

 

 


